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E-mail address:             office@grangetownprimary.org.uk

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154





12th February 2019
Dear Parents and Carers
Open Morning for Mrs O’Neill’s and Mrs Yasin’s Class
We will be holding an Open Morning on Thursday 14th February from 9.00 am for parents and carers with children in Mrs Yasin and Mrs O'Neill class.  You will need to drop your child off at their classroom and then make your way to the main school office where the teacher will be waiting to take you through to look at your child's work. This will be an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress or if you have any concerns you wish to discuss.  

We hope that parents will be able to attend this open morning as the children are always proud of their achievements and like showing parents the work they have done at school.

Please that on Friday the 16th you are welcome to take your child home after 1.15pm from their normal classroom doors. 
I would also like to inform all parents that we break up for half term on Friday 16th February and the children will return back to school on Monday 25th February.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd 

Head Teacher 
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